Greetings Members " May, 24, 2017

May is almost over and the course is really looking good. T am excited for the rest of the year. The
greens are filling in nicely and the fairways are covered in grass. I have asked Zack and his crew when
cutting grass to leave the ruff approx 1" or 1 1/2”. For all to long Green Oaks has been known for
fairways from cart path to edge of cart path by leaving the ruff this high will really define our course.

Memorial Day is this weekend and I am wishing everyone a Happy and safe Memorial Day
weekend and hope to see you out playing some golf.

Bobby has gotten a company out of Louisville to put a pool table and dart machine in the Acorn
Lounge. The pool table arrived Tuesday May 23th and a new Dart machine is on order and should
come real soon. So come out and enjoy good company play some pool and darts.

Just a reminder the Atwell Atkins Men’s Invitational is the weekend and I hope to see a lot of
members participate in the tournament.

June 17M & 18" will be the 3 person scramble. Work on your golf game round up a couple of
partners and get ready for this tournament. Green Oaks would love to see full fields for both of these
tournaments. There also will be a 3 Person Scramble on July 8 and 9.

Last vear the board formed a committee to come with up ideas to increase our membership. It's been
a long possess and is finally showing results. Our membership has increased to 82 members and we
have the potential of gaining a couple of new members joining this week or next.

The new Members for May are: Dan Lanter. Scott Phillips. Ralph Mistrot, Matthew Matthes. Joseph
Wilson. Canyon Boykin. We have had some old Members that have found their way home, welcome
back Larry Funderburk, Max Cullum. Joey Persechino. Please welcome these Members to their golf
home.

Green fees are up for the year over last year at this time. So if you see green fee players please be
patient and cordial. \\'hc!’ knows they may be a new member. Also please invite your friends. neighbors
or someone who plays golf to join us at Green Oaks.

If you have not turned in a key for your Cart Shed please do, this is a safety precaution in case
something happens and we may be able to save your cart or things in it.
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